Castleton/Schodack Military Banner Program Application

The Village of Castleton on Hudson, the Town of Schodack, and the Peter Andrews Castleton Memorial VFW Post 7337 proudly recognize the men and women who have served our country in times of need.

We invite you to help honor and salute those brave men and women from our village and town who have served in the military by sponsoring the displaying of a 30" X 60" military banner between Memorial Day and Veterans Day each year for as long as the banner lasts. You are also invited to sponsor the replacement of a banner that you sponsored when it has worn out and is determined to no longer be able to be displayed.

To qualify, honorees must have served in the United States Army, Marine Corps, Navy, Air Force, Space Force, or Coast Guard and have been born in or have at some time been a resident of the Village of Castleton on Hudson or the Town of Schodack.

As of February 1, 2022, the one-time cost to sponsor each banner is \$195. This cost includes the cost of the 30" X 60" double sided military banner, the mounting brackets, and the additional hardware needed to hang the banner.

Please complete the information below and mail it to the Peter Andrews Castleton Memorial VFW Post 7337, 105 Scott Ave, Castleton, NY 12033 with a check for \$195, payable to Gettysburg Flag Works, and as high a quality individual military photo that is available of the veteran being honored.

Veteran's name and rank (if known):	
Veteran's service branch and conflict (if know	n);
Your name:	
Your US Postal address:	
Your email address:before printing)	(required for banner approval
Your Home Phone #:	Your Cell Phone #:
Write the address, on the line below, nearest displayed (an effort is made to try to get as clo	to the pole where you would like the banner to be use as possible to the requested address):

Special note 1: Please very carefully put your contact information on the back of the picture that you are submitting. Ink and markers may bleed through the picture, so you may want to try #2 pencil (gently). Special note 2: Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or are interested in joining our VFW.

Ricardo E. "Rik" Cosgrave, Commander

Peter Andrews Castleton Memorial VFW Post 7337, 105 Scott Ave, Castleton, NY 12033

Email: vfw12033@gmail.com | VFW Post Phone: 518-336-4288

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/VFWCastletonNY

My Personal Cell Phone: 518-694-2070